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June 16, 2020
To: 

Members of City Council and Members of the Public
From: 
Rebecca Kaplan, Council President
Subject: 

Cannabis Regulatory Commission
Dear Colleagues on the City Council and Members of the Public,

RECOMMENDATION 

Chaney Taylor is recommended to be appointed to the Cannabis Regulatory Commission as the At-Large District Representative for the term that began August 1, 2020 and will end July 31, 2022.

For questions regarding this report, please email us at kjones3@oaklandca.gov or call 510.238.7081.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Kaplan
Oakland City Council President
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